
 

Friends of Cold Spring Park, P.O. Box 610023, Newton Highlands, MA 02461 

 
 
April 19, 2023 
 
Gregory Mellett, RLA, ASLA 
Assistant Director of Parks & Open Space 
Newton Department of Parks, Open Space, & Culture 
246 Dudley Road 
Newton, MA 02459 
 
Dear Mr. Mellett, 
 
The Friends of Cold Spring Park (FoCSP), in support of the Project Proposal to be presented by 
BSA Life Scout Owen Serra of Troop 209 in Newton, and in collaboration with him, is pleased to 
gift nine wayfinding signs to the City of Newton at an estimated cost of $2,279.17; similarly 
described and based on the “Wayfinding Signage proposal for Cold Spring Park“ submitted to 
your office on March, 2 2023. Friends of Cold Spring Park is prepared to gift an additional 
amount, up to a total of $4,000, should the project cost more than the estimated cost. We 
greatly appreciate the support of the Department of Parks, Recreation & Culture in helping to 
make Cold Spring Park more navigable and accessible to new visitors.  
  
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Alan Nogee, President 
Friends of Cold Spring Park 
FriendsOfColdSpringPark@gmail.com 
617-821-1265 
 
Cc: Ms. Becky Briesacher, Chair, Naming & Wayfinding Committee 
       Ms. Katherine Howard, Treasurer 
       Mr. Christian Rivero 
 

mailto:FriendsOfColdSpringPark@gmail.com

